The Third World Congress on Marxism Invitation Letter

3 mensajes

17 de abril de 2019, 0:40

Dear Professor,

We write this letter to invite you to participate in the Third World Congress on Marxism, which will be held in the begining of May(5-6 May), 2020 at Peking University in China. The theme is Anti-poverty and the All-round Development of Human.

Firstly thanks for your attending to the Second World Congress on Marxism on May, 2018. You can introduce professors or others who you think he/she is very suitable to attend the congress, also please ask them to send us the formal resume.

Please answer me back before June 1st if you can attend the congress. The formal invitation letter will be send later. If there is anything I can help, please contact me.

Best Regards,

Feng Chaochao